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TO:  
Fellow Homeowners in The Forest at Parkway

FROM:  
The Forest at Parkway HOA Board

DATE:
December 23, 2009

RE:
ANNUAL HOA MEETING
Please take a moment to add to your calendar the annual meeting of The Forest Homeowners Association.  Come meet your neighbors and have input into how your Homeowner’s Association is run.  


WHEN?
Sunday, January 24, 2010 -- 2:00-4:00 pm 


WHERE?
212 Pocono Lane (Home of David and Kristy Meyrick; RSVP requested to (Dave or Kristy at dmeyrick@nc.rr.com)

The following documents will enable your preparation for the meeting:

· Minutes from the February 8, 2009 Meeting (found at www.theForest.org)
· Agenda for our January 2010 Annual Meeting (enclosed)
· Budget Proposal with category explanations (enclosed)
· Vote Proxy (enclosed)
Finally, we will have three seats to fill on the Board this year. Everyone is welcome to run. If you are feeling shy, please call me to find out more about what it means to sit on The Forest HOA Board.  (We typically meet once every two months for one hour and usually have a little wine and cheese while we work).

I look forward to seeing you on January 24, 2010.
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Catharine Rice, HOA President

102 Pocono Lane

919-439-9084

ricecb@yahoo.com 

